
 
  

 

 
 

“Getting Back to Our GFWC Roots” by promoting public libraries, education, and 
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Theresa Buntyn, GFWC-MFWC President  P. O. Box 355  Decatur, Mississippi 39327 
C/T: (601) 685-9550  E: mfwctab@gmail.com   www.gfwc-mfwc.org 

January 10, 2024 
 
Dear Federation Friends, 
 
You are cordially invited to the Winter Executive Board Meeting/MS LEADS Workshop of the GFWC-
Mississippi Federation of Women’s Clubs, Inc., Saturday, February 17, 2023, at Mississippi Library 
Commission, 3881 Eastwood Drive, Jackson, MS 39211.   Registration will begin at 8:30 a.m. with the 
meeting starting promptly at 9:00 a.m.       
 
Please take note of the following items:  

 
1. Leadership Afternoon Session: I encourage everyone to stay and meet our new MS LEADS 

candidates and participate along with the candidates in our MS LEADS workshop.  Our special 
guest Jolie R. Frankfurth, 2nd Vice President from GFWC, will lead this session. This session 
will be open to all attendees.   This workshop will benefit all incoming and excessing club 
officers and club chairmen. If needed a copy of our MS LEADS application can be access by 
clicking this link: https://www.gfwc-mfwc.org/GFWC_Awards_Contests.html.  

2. Attendees are asked to donate a book to their public library or school. A form will be available 
for all attendees to fill in their name, title of book and the donated location at registration.  

3. Lisa Harris will be sending the Executive Committee Members and Executive Board Members 
an email with information regarding their article for the Spring issue of the Mississippi 
Clubwoman newsletter.   This issue will include the Official Call to State Convention which will 
be held at Eagle Ridge Convention Center at Hinds Community College in Raymond, MS.  So, I 
ask you to write an article and congratulate members on a successful reporting day as if it has 
just happened and encourage members to attend the State Convention. All articles are due to 
Lisa Harris by February 10, 2024.  

4. Judging Day:  Meri Newell has sent an email explaining in detail how we will judge our reports.  
Chairmen are encouraged to read the GFWC Guidelines for reporting and contact Meri with 
their questions or concerns.   

5. Registration:  Please mail the registration form and check to Terri Whitehurst with a postmark 
date of February 9, 2024.  Checks should be made payable to MFWC.  

 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact me by phone/text at (601) 685-9550 after 
5:00 p.m.  
 
 
In Federation Love, 
Theresa 

https://www.gfwc-mfwc.org/GFWC_Awards_Contests.html

